BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL, PITAMPURA, DELHI - 110034

Circular
Dear Parents, October 30, 2017
It gives me pleasure to inform you that we are planning to send a group of students from classes V to X to
Rugby School, London in the month of March-April (27" March to 3" April, 2018) for Language
Immersion Program. The group members will attend learning sessions. They will also make presentation
and be a part of module preparation. They will also visit some historical places and other places of interest.

The stay will be of 8 days/ 7nights and the cost of the trip will be approx. ¥ 1,70,000/-

As there are limited seats, the students will be enrolled on first come first serve basis. If interested,
kindly fill the consent slip given below. Send it along with a cheque of ¥1,70,000/- drawn in favour of Bal
Bharati Public School, Pitampura latest by 3™ November, 2017 and passport photocopy. For any further
queries, please contact Ms. Kavita Dhar (Headmistress), Ms. Amandeep Kaur - Biology Deptt.(Class-VI to
X) and Ms. Monica Keswani (Class - V)

(Ms. Meenu Goswami)

Principal BS_CIR @17
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Consent Form
Name: Class: Admn. No.
Father: Mobile : Mother: Mobile:
Cheque No. Bank:

Have Valid passport: Yes/ No . (If not, please apply in ‘Tatkal Category’.)

Signature of parent
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